
August 3, 2016 
 
The Jasper City Board of Education met in regular session on August 3, 2016 at 7:30 a.m. in the 
Central Office conference room. Members present were Chairperson Willie Moore, Teresa 
Sherer, Walker Wilson, Scott Thornley and Mary Beth Barber.  Superintendent Dr. Ann Jackson 
was also in attendance. 
 
A call to order was made by Mr. Willie Moore, Chairman of the Board.  Superintendent Dr. Ann 
Jackson requested an amendment to the agenda to add item #4 to the personnel report.  A motion 
to approve the agenda with the addition of item #4 to the personnel report was given by Mrs. 
Sherer with a second by Mrs. Barber.  The motion carried. 
 
The August 3, 2016 personnel report was unanimously approved on a motion by Mr. Thornley 
and a second by Mr. Wilson.   
 
 
With no further business to come before the Board, the meeting was adjourned.   
 
 
 
 
 


